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ATTENTION 

Arbors of Windmill Creek Homeowners 

For your information, the Village of Antioch has approved the development of the 12 (twelve) 
acres of land just east of our subdivision for the new Public Works Facility.  The project is 
currently in the Design Development phase.  The Village’s next steps will be to move into the 
Construction Document phase to finalize plans and specifications.     

The following renderings are from August, 2024 and may no longer be current. 
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If you have any concerns or questions regarding this project, you should attend or watch via 
Zoom the Village Board of Trustees meetings.  To see when this topic may be discussed, refer 
to the agendas page on the village website at https://www.antioch.il.gov/event/village-board-
of-trustees-regular-and-committee-of-the-whole-meeting-2/.   

Village Board of Trustees – Regular and Committee of the Whole Meetings are generally 
scheduled for the 2nd and 4th Wednesdays of the month.  Agendas for these meetings are 
usually available 2-3 days prior to a meeting. 

To view a meeting agenda, select (click) the agenda you are interested in and the agenda for 
that meeting will open.  The agenda will links to attend via Zoom. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Your HOA Board 
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